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Reter to:

August 20, 1958

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
University ef Wisconsin
Department of Medical Genetics
Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Dre Lederberg:

Your note regarding change of employment has just
come to my attention. I am sure you are to be congratulated
on your new position yet I must admit a twinge of regret at
your leaving Wisconsin and disbanding a laboratory which hes
been so productive. Also I regret thet you are moving farther
away from us.

I hope your new situation will prove te be all that
you anticipate and that you and Esther will be very happy in

California.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

fo Leet :

Philip R. Edwards, Ph. D.
Chief, Enteric Bacteriology Unit
Microbiology Section


